
Friday, August 16, 2024 
 
 

Happy Friday 
 

 
 

MHS is a closed campus. No student is to leave campus at any time without a pre-arranged 
Leave of Grounds pass from the Attendance Office. 

 
 

If you were issued a locker and would like to volunteer to give it up, please see Ms. Carol 
Wood in the Counseling Office. We have a waiting list for students who need lockers. 

 
 

Also, if you were issued a locker and did not get your corrected combination during 
registration, please see Ms. Holly in the AP Office and break or lunch to get your correct 

combination. 
 
 

If you are interested in playing any sport this year, you must be cleared through the 
Assistant Principal’s office. Please see Ms. Holly for any clearance information. You must be 

cleared before you can begin & participate. 
 
 

Now that school is back in session, just a few friendly dress code reminders: All shirts must 
have straps that are sewn into the shirt and must cover your entire torso, this includes your 

back. Clothing must be free of graphics and wording that depict or promote drug, alcohol, or 
tobacco use including Cookies and Backwoods. Clothing must be free of offensive, profane 

or suggestive graphics or wording. 
 
 

Also a reminder that cell phones, earbuds, and gaming systems are not to be used during 
class time and are to be off and away. This is a district policy. Electronic toys like drones or 
RC cars, video cameras, radios, and any other electronic devices like laser pointers are also 

prohibited on campus at all times.  
 

Let’s get back in the habit of bringing your Chromebook, charger and Clever badge with you 
every day. We will not have loaner Chromebooks to issue. 

 
 
 

Thank you for being respectful, responsible, healthy & engaged! 
Have a great day! 


